October 13, 2016

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is to verify that our Gelatin is made with beef rather than
pork, which is approved for Religious Observers. Our Gelatin contains
no pork.

THERE ARE NO PORK PRODUCTS IN OUR FACILITY. THERE ARE NO
PORK PRODUCTS IN THE ITEMS WE MANUFACTURE.

Kindest regards.

Very truly yours,

Dial Hogan
Vice President
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